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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

Feb. 18, 1958

Jal Oil Co., Inc.
Drawer Z
Jal, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Cur records indicato that you were advised by letter dated
May 2, 1957 that the R. O. Gregory Well No. 2 in Unit L of Sec.
33, T-25-S, R~37-E which is being carried as a Langlie Mattix
Pool well should actually be classified as a gas well in the
Jalmat Pool, and that it would be necessary for you to apply
for a non-standard unit. According to our records this has
not been done, however.

This well will be removed from the Oil Proration Schedule
effective March 1, 1958 and in order to obtain a gas allowable
you must make application to our Santa Fe office for the non-
standard proration unit, and file Form C-128 outlining the acreage
to be dedicated with this office.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
ne

cc-0OCC, Santa Fe
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